Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, February 18, 2015, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
PLACE: Coral Gables Branch Library, 3443 Segovia Street, Coral Gables, FL 33134
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is developing plans for two safety enhancement projects along State Road (SR) 5/US 1 in the City of Miami and the City of Coral Gables. A public hearing will be held for these projects. Attendees are welcome to arrive at any time between 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. to get more information. Graphic displays will be shown and project personnel will be on hand to discuss the project and answer questions. The public hearing will begin at 7:00 p.m.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Tish Burgher, (954)325-8022 or Tish.Burgher@QCAusa.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 business days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ivette Ruiz-Paz, (305)470-5349, toll-free at 1(800)435-2368, or by email to Ivette.Ruiz-Paz@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Tish Burgher, (954)325-8022 or Tish.Burgher@QCAusa.com.
